
From: Angela Tovar <Angela.Tovar@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 9:11:57 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: IEC Annual Awards Dinner  
  

Hello Steve,  
 
I am writing to report that I attended the IL Environmental Council Annual Dinner on October 
05, 2021. I was invited to the dinner by the organization's Executive Director.  My attendance 
was within the normal course of responsibilities for my role as Chief Sustainability Officer. 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.  
 
All the best,  
 
Angela  
 
 
 
Angela Tovar 
Chief Sustainability Officer 
Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
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